
 

 

 

 

  

Friday 30 June 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you may be aware from last week’s newsletter and coverage in the media, the NEU (National 

Education Union) have called two additional strike days next week. 

As a school and a Trust, we support our colleagues’ right to make this decision and, as a result, the 

following classes will be closed on the two dates mentioned. Please be advised that some classes 

will be closed on one of the days. Please see the list below to find out if your child’s class is affected 

and, if so, on what day or days. 

Classes closed on Wednesday 5 July 2023 Classes closed on Friday 7 July 2023 
Year R Ladybirds Year R Ladybirds 

Year 1 Otters Year 1 Otters 

Year 1 Bears Year 1 Bears 

 Year 3 Starfish 
 

All other classes will remain fully open and children should attend school as normal. 

For children in the classes affected by the closure, remote learning can be found via the Oak 

National Academy website. Please click here to access this resource.  

On behalf of the staff team at Warden House, I thank you for your understanding with regards to 

this matter and we are sorry for any disruption caused. 

Yours faithfully 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Rob Hackett 
Headteacher 

https://www.thenational.academy/

